
We Want Your 
Candy!

Marble Hill Orthodontics 

Drs. Ryan and Alys Walter invite you to the return of our 
Annual Candy Buy Back

We will buy back your extra Halloween candy for $1.00 per 
pound up to $5.00 per child!

When? Monday 11/7 and Wednesday 
11/9 from 1:30pm-6:30pm and 
Thursday 11/10 from 8:30am-4:30pm

**All candy collected will be 
donated to Blue Star Moms to 

be sent to our deployed troops!**

Where? Our office: 835 Belvidere 
Rd. Phillipsburg NJ 08865

Why? To treat our Troops!

For? Any child who wants 
to participate, patient or 
not!



Our patients who come in costume or wear MHO shirts will earn TWO extra 
green tickets!


